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WECC-0153 Notice of Solicitation for Drafting Team 

INT-Related Consolidated Criterion  

Drafting Team nominations are being solicited for the following project:  
 

 WECC-0153, INT-related Consolidated Criterion (ICC) 

On March 7, 2023, the WECC Standards Committee (WSC) consolidated all INT-related WECC 
Criteria into a single document titled the ICC.  On August 9, 2023, the WSC approved Standard 
Authorization Request (SAR) WECC-0153 to review the ICC, resetting the required five-year review 
for each portion of the document. 
 
The SAR can be reviewed on the WECC-0153 home page at the SAR Form accordion. 
 
If you have an interest in participating on this drafting team, please submit a “DT Nomination Form” 
found on the Standards Under Development Page.  From the Tracking Number drop down menu, 
please select “WECC-0153.” 
 
Nominations will be addressed at the next scheduled WSC meeting. 

W. Shannon Black, JD 
WECC Consultant, Standards Processes 
(503) 3-7-5782 
sblack@wecc.org 

 


